
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Paul School Class Makes Donation to Emergency Workers Fighting 
Local Forest Fires 
Timmins, May 25, 2012:   

On Friday, May 25th, the Essential Skills Class at St. Paul School walked over to EZ 
Rock radio station to donate supplies (snacks, drinks and sunscreen) for our 
firefighters, OPP officers and MNR workers who are fighting the forest fires on the 
outskirts of Timmins.  The student used the proceeds from their third annual 
canvas bag and magnet sale to buy the items to put towards the firefighting 
efforts around the Timmins area. The Essential Skills students were extremely 
happy to donate all proceeds to help all of our brave workers.  
  

 

Pictured above are a few of the St. Paul School students who visited EZ Rock radio 
station this morning to make a donation to local emergency workers fighting the 
Timmins forest fires. 

 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


